Date :13/10/2022

To whom it may concern,

Re: 1 Hillfield Road, NW6 1QD

This is to confirm that JMS Engineers have been appointed by the client, Ace of Hearts Ltd, to
inspect, approve and monitor the critical elements of both permanent and temporary works
construction throughout the works on the above address, and ensure compliance with the design
which has been checked and approved by a building control body, as requested by condition 5 of
planning applications reference 2019/3109/P.

Yours sincerely

For and on behalf of JMS Engineers (London) Ltd

Rousos Rousopoulos BEng(Hons) MSc CEng MIStructE



